Your pathway begins at...
Westmount Secondary School

Learn about course selection and option sheets, while getting to know your future
school and teachers, at our Grade 7 & 8 Information Night:

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2023
39 MONTCALM DRIVE, HAMILTON, ONTARIO
6-7PM.

To learn more about Grade 7 & 8 Information Nights, go to hwdsb.info/InfoNights2023
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